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Dear Parent/Carer, 

St Bernard's Catholic Grammar School – Science Lesson 

Your child has been invited to visit St Bernard's Catholic Grammar School to 
experience a secondary school science lesson on Tuesday 18th September.   We 
will leave at 9am and travel by minibus to and from St Bernard's Catholic Grammar 
School where we will begin with a tour. The children will then participate in a science 
lesson. This will be followed by a picnic lunch in the grounds (weather permitting).  
Your child should bring a packed lunch with them. 

Mrs Snowden and Mrs O’Shea will accompany the children on the trip. 

The children will return to school by mini bus by 12.50.   

Please fill in the permission slip below to allow your child to attend this trip. 

Yours sincerely, 

Mrs J O’Keeffe 
Headteacher 
 

 

St Bernard's Catholic Grammar School – Science Lesson 
 
 

Name:   ____________    Class:_____________ 
 

o I give permission for my child to travel to and from St Bernard's Catholic 
Grammar School. 

 
o I give my child permission to take part in the science lesson. 

 
o I will provide a packed lunch for my child. 

 
 
 
Signed                                                                               (Parent/Carer) 
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